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Re: Support for fast-track construction of affordable housing and move homeless closer
to service

I support the five resolutions that Mayor Wheeler and Commissioner Ryan have endorsed and
are asking for the full council support. I ask that other Council members vote to support these
resolutions and insure that they are fully implemented. 

Bill Young 
1001 NW Lovejoy St. #410 
Portland, Or. 97209
503-422-8847
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